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Tuesday 14th November 2017 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

 

Re: Swimming at the Regional Pool 

 

We wish to let you know that 5SB children are privileged to have been offered a 

session of fun and exercise at the Regional swimming pool in the city centre.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to enjoy themselves and have a 

chance to spend time with their teachers and classmates in a fun-filled, relaxed 

atmosphere.  The swimming will take place on Thursday 30th November 2017, 

starting at 9.45am till 11.45am. The children will be back at school for 

normal lunch. 

 

Swimming costumes: All children need to come with appropriate swimming 

costumes in a separate bag.  Girls can also bring leggings and t-shirts if need be. 

We believe that all children will have a wonderful time on this day.  The school 

subsidises the cost of the swimming and the coach, a small fee of £1.50 to pay 

for your child’s attendance should be returned to the school be Friday 24th 

November.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr S Beasley 

5SB Class Teacher 


